
                       

 

 Are you a SENDCo? 

 Would you find it helpful to have a focused conversation with a couple of SEND 

specialist professionals about areas of development relevant to your school? 

 Well, you can… for FREE!!! 

 Norfolk’s EPSS are providing free, termly, online meetings tailored to your needs … 

Core Consultations. 

 Here is what SENDCos are saying about Core consultations: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Check out our website: Core Consultations - Educational Psychology & Specialist Support 

(norfolkepss.org.uk) or contact gillian.king@norfolk.gov.uk for more information. 

An invaluable chance to talk through 
both whole school strategic SEND issues 
and individual cases with a range of 
knowledgeable experts who always have 
new suggestions of what to try next.  
Rosie Maunder, Head of School 

(Freethorpe Primary) & Inclusion 

Manager of Cantley & Horning Primaries. 

 

Being able to have a professional and 

supportive conversation with 

specialists during this meeting time 

has been invaluable. I have been 

signposted to useful resources, tools 

and CPD but most importantly, worked 

with professionals that have really got 

to know our school and children's 

needs.  

Sharon Wagstaff, Assistant Head/SENDCo, 
Falcon Junior School, Norwich 

 

The Core Consultations provide 

friendly support and advice. They 

have been invaluable to me as a 

SENCO this year.  
Lucy Robinson, SENCO, Dereham Infant 
School  

 

A great opportunity to discuss our current 
challenges and be signposted to support, 
resources and CPD. This has had a direct 
impact on our practice meaning improved 
support and outcomes for our SEN 
students.  
Allison McLellan, Assistant Principal 

(inc SEND), Hellesdon High School  

 

Time to talk and to reflect with a 
team of specialists  
Alie Otty, SENCO, Stibbard& North 
Elmham Primaries  

 

The Core Consultation meetings provide an 

invaluable opportunity to discuss current 

school priorities with experienced and 

knowledgeable professionals. The signposting 

to the most up to date resources and 

training has had a direct impact on the SEN 

provision within our school.  

Rebecca Jennings, Deputy Headteacher and 
SENDCo, Mulbarton Primary School 

 

These bespoke sessions have been invaluable 

for getting advice/information, affirming 

what we're already doing and for being 

signposted to other services. We've also 

really appreciated the (rare) opportunity to 

talk to other specialist services about our 

children, without a long wait and large cost! 

Simon Minter, Head Teacher, Hillside Primary 
School, Bradwell 
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